
 
 

GYA Sir Thomas Lipton Challenge Centennial 
 
Southern Yacht Club is proud to host the Centennial Sir Thomas Lipton Challenge Cup Regatta on Labor 
Day weekend, September 3-6, 2021. This Centennial celebration of Sir Thomas’s gift to our club promises to 
be the most widely attended Lipton Regatta in at least a generation, and the commemorative program will 
be in high demand and instantly collectible. 
 
We encourage GYA clubs, members, supporters and businesses from Houston to the Florida Panhandle to 
participate in this historic regatta by purchasing ad space in the program.  
 
If you want to join the many supporters in the program, simply fill out the form below and fax or e-mail to 
Southern Yacht Club. For your convenience, you can pay by credit card or check. 
 
Centennial Lipton Cup Regatta Program Order Form 
Copy deadline is August 1, 2021. Ads must be finished and submitted in PDF at print resolution. 
 

Size (circle one) Cost Dimensions 
Full Page $ 500 7.5” x 10” 
Half Page $ 300 7.5” x 4.875” 
Quarter Page $ 200 3.65” x 4.875 
Business Card $ 100 3.65” x 2” 
Back Cover $ 1,200 SOLD 
Inside Front Cover $ 1,000 SOLD 
Inside Back Cover $ 1,000 SOLD 

 
Business Name:   
Contact Name: 
Address: 
City:            State:   ZIP: 
Contact e-mail: 
Contact phone: 

 
Method of Payment: 
____Check (payable to Southern Yacht Club) 
____Credit Card 
Card Type (check one): ___MasterCard    ___VISA   ___American Express 

Credit Card Number:                                      Exp. Date: 
CVC Code:                                 ZIP Code for billing: 
Name as it appears on the card: 
Signature 

 
(Your signature authorizes your credit card to be charged for the total payment. Southern Yacht Club 
reserves the right to charge the correct amount if different from total payment.) 
FAX: 504-283-0621         E-mail: Coni@southernyachtclub.org 


